
 

MOBILE PHONE POLICY  

HOLY CROSS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

 

Mobile phones are not to be used by the pupils during the school day. 

 

They are to be switched off at the school gate and to be left off for the entire school day 

until pupils leave the school grounds. 

 

Mobile phones are also to be turned off during all school related activities e.g. Sport, 

Training, School Tours etc. 

 

Taking a photo with a camera phone is to be regarded as a serious breach of school rules. 

 

Mobile phones are the sole responsibility of the pupils. 

 

 

 

Sanctions: 

 

1. First offence: Phone will be taken from the pupil by the teacher and given 

back at 2.40 p.m.  Parents will be informed by a note in the school journal, 

which they will be required to sign. 

 

2. If a phone is turned on a second or subsequent occasion the phone will be 

confiscated and stored in the office.  Parents will be informed by a note in 

journal and parents themselves will be required to collect the phone directly 

from the office. 
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